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VOTER REGISRATION COMMUNICATIONS FOR THE 
GENERAL ELECTION

Below is sample text that you can use to remind your U.S. employees to register vote so that they can vote early or at the polls on November 5, 2024. 


FROM: Employer
TO: All Employees
SUBJECT: Register to Vote. It’s Easy!

Greetings,

Tuesday, November 5 is fast approaching and could be one of the most important elections in recent history. With so much on the line, it’s crucial that you make your voice heard. But remember, you can’t vote unless you’re registered!

In Washington State, the online voter registration deadline is October 28, 2024. Don’t wait—visit the Inland Northwest AGC’s election center at www.nwagc.org/vote for easy access to voter registration resources and to check your registration status. 

This election will shape the future as Americans head to the polls to choose one-third of the U.S. Senate, the entire U.S. House of Representatives, and many state and local officials. Don’t miss this opportunity to make a difference, especially for the construction industry.

Make your voice heard. Vote!

Sincerely,

[NAME]
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